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MARCY DELISLE OFFICIALLY SELECTED AS DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS AT 

THE KAHNAWAKE YOUTH CENTER 

 

 

 

For Immediate Release 
 

 

(Kahnawake – 31, Enniskó:wa/March 2016) The Kahnawake Youth Center (KYC) Board of 

Directors wishes to inform the community that Marcy Delisle has officially been selected as the 

new Director of Operations at the KYC. She has accepted a one-year contract.  

 

Ms. Delisle graduated from the John Molson School of Business at Concordia University with a 

Bachelor of Commerce, majoring in Management. She has previously worked as a Director in 

Finance & Administration at the Mohawk Council of Kahnawake and Tewatohnhi'saktha. 

 

The Director of Operations, formerly known as the Executive Director, is responsible to provide 

overall direction and leadership towards the achievement of the KYC’s mission, goals and 

objectives. It is expected that Ms. Delisle will provide a different perspective and approach on 

how the KYC is managed and developed. 

 

Ms. Delisle will assume her new duties on Monday, May 2
nd

, 2016, working under the direct 

supervision of the KYC Board of Directors. 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Shotehra Rice 

Chairperson 

KYC Board of Directors 

Email: shotehra.rice91@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 “A Vital Service to the Community” 
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